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to the Affordable Housing Trust Fund

—

WE NEED YOUR HELP
TO MAKE
AFFORDABLE
HOUSING A REALITY

The Louisville Affordable Housing Trust Fund was established by
Metro Council to invest public funds in the kind of housing our
community desperately needs: housing for people on fixed
incomes like seniors and people with serious disabilities; for

young families starting out; and for working people whose wages
are not enough to live in Metro Louisville.

We need the Metro Council to vote before March 23" to approve
a dedicated ongoing public revenue source that will generate
$10million a year to refurbish vacant & abandoned homes and
support and sustain affordable housing projects.

Write a letter to the
editor at
ciletter@courier-
journal.com

Wear yellow and fill the
chambers in support of
Affordable Housing at
Metro Gouncil meetings
at6pmon 1/24,2/14,
2/28 & 3/14.

902.631.9372
or

www.facehook.com/
louisvillehousingtrust
or
info@louisvilleahtf.org




